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20th September 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Sixth Form Update, September 2023 
 
I would like to extend a warm welcome to all parents/carers of our new Year 12 cohort and returning Year 13 students. 
As the new Assistant Headteacher, Head of Sixth Form, it has been a busy but productive start to the year. We are 
pleased that your child has chosen Eastbrook School as their sixth form school of choice. We are confident that your 
child/ward will enjoy their academic journey as well as the recreational and wider opportunities provided by the school. 
Sixth form is a challenging but exciting time for students, as they develop their intellectual capacity and life skills for their 
important next steps. We hope that each student will make full use of our professional academic and pastoral support 
and guidance, to realise their full potential. 
 
Success in the Sixth Form depends upon engaging positively with teaching and learning during and outside of lessons, 
and with the wider sixth form school standards. The school expects from all students entering the Sixth Form a sincere 
commitment to study, a consistent level of application and punctual attendance.  
 
Following wider consultation with school staff, families, and student voice regarding uniform, we have decided to delay 
the introduction of a sixth form uniform and will review this over the coming year. Whilst we give our students greater 
freedom and responsibility in Sixth Form, we still expect them to present themselves and the school in a positive light. 
There are younger students around the building for whom the Sixth Form are role models. The Sixth Form Dress Code 
aims to promote professionalism and confidence. At any time during the school day the purpose of the dress code is to 
present a positive image and provide an environment conducive to learning. To be clear, we ask that all Sixth Form 
students adhere to the guidelines below and all parents/carers support them to do so.   
 
Guidelines for dress code:   

 

 Formal tailored clothing comprising of a collared shirt/blouse, formal jacket, and formal trousers/skirt 

 Students must wear black, leather, polishable shoes; no canvas shoes, boots, stiletto heels or trainers 

 Skirts of an appropriate length 

 No jeans 

 No tracksuits 

 No leggings 

 No large or inappropriate logos 

 No football shirts and shorts 

 No denim shorts 

 No strapless tops 

 No spaghetti straps 

 No midriff on display 

 No flip flops or sliders 

 No facial piercings 

 No visible tattoos   
 

Thank you for your support, ensuring that the school policies are followed and making sure your child is dressed in the 
correct uniform for school each day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ms S Awan 
Assistant Headteacher – Head of Sixth Form 

http://www.eastbrookschool.org/

